
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE:  March 13, 2025 
 
TO:  All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:  Suzanne Daws, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville  

SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 1 – CEI Services for Mary Vestal Park Streambank Stabilization Project 

BIDS TO BE OPENED:  March 19, 2025 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to extend the solicitation period and becomes a part of the Contract 
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 
 
The bid opening date has been extended to allow the City more time to provide answers for previously 
asked questions by a potential proposer. The new bid opening date is March 19, 2025 at 11:00:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
 

End of Addendum 
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